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Administration Recommendation(s): 

That the SPC on Planning and Urban Development recommend that Council direct 
Administration to bring forward directly to the 2017 June 12 Combined Public Hearing, without 
going through Calgary Planning Commission, the necessary amendments to Land Use Bylaw 
1P2007 to implement the changes to development commencement extensions as identified in 
this report. 

On behalf of NAIOP Calgary, BOMA Calgary and BILD Calgary Region. 

NAIOP Calgary 

Per: 

Chris 011enberger, 

Chair, Government Affairs 

BOMA Calgary 

Per: 

Richard Morden, Treasurer 

BILD Calgary Region 

Per: 

Guy Huntingford, CEO 


